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FORGET W

My command is this: Love each other as I have loved you.
Greater love has no one than this: to lay down one’s life for
one’s friends - John 15:12-13

On Remembrance Day, we remember Canadian men and
women who have served in war and peacekeeping
activities. Remembrance Day does not glorify war — it
honours the memory of all those who laid down their lives
for us.
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Stewarbsbip Reflection

"May our Lord Jesus Christ himself and God our Father, who has
loved us and given us everlasting encouragement and good
hope through his grace, encourage your hearts and strengthen
them in every good deed and word.” 2 Thessalonians 2:16-17

There are two important lessons here.

First, we are called to be generous with our encouragement and
hope with others. As God shows us mercy, we must be merciful
to others.

Second, joy is contagious! The joy we receive from doing good
works not only strengthens us, it encourages others as well.
Share the joy of living your faith whenever you can.
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TALK TO US

Pastor: Fr. Dennis O. Flores
dflores@rcav.org

Secretary:
ologhope®@telus.net
(604) 869-5382

MASS TIMES

Sunday Mass:
Saturday Mass of Anticipation - 5:30 pm
Sunday Mass - 8:30 am
Weekday Mass:
Tuesday - 9:00 am
Wednesday - 9:00 am

You are invited to join St. Anthony of Padua
Parish - Agassiz for daily livestreamed
Masses on their Facebook Page

MASS INTENTIONS

Saturday: November 5th - 5:30 pm
Agunod Family
Anton Feleron (Healing)
Sunday: November 6th - 8:30 am
+Eduardo
+Rufina
+Lucio
+Venancio
+Socorro

WE'RE HIRING!

Secretary/Administrative
Assistant, (Paid Position)

If you are interested please
contact Fr. Dennis.



Fr. John Horgan
1958 - 2022

mail Fraud ‘Warning

The Archdiocese has received multiple reports from
parishioners and priests who have fallen victim to recent
Internet email phishing scams. Imposters, posing as priests
and using email addresses that are similar to those of our
priests, have been emailing people asking for personal
donations, gift cards, and other forms of financial
assistance. Never respond to emails requesting Google Play
cards, iTunes cards, or any other form of personal financial
assistance, even if it appears to be from a priest, deacon,
religious, parish staff or bishop. If you have any doubt,
please contact the sender by other means to verify any
requests.

Red ‘Weodnesoay in Canag,

Aid to the Church in Need is particularly concerned with
the poor, oppressed, or persecuted communities. Red
Wednesday on Nov. 16 is an event aimed at highlighting the
persecution and injustice suffered by Christians, while
promoting respect and tolerance between people of
different religions. We want people to take a stand for their
faith, and more broadly, for religious freedom. Learn more
at can-canada.org/red-wednesday
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LECTOR MINISTRY

We Need You!!

We need Lectors for all Liturgies

If you would like to volunteer for this
ministry, please contact Fr. Dennis, Mary
Lou or Bill as soon as possible.




